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  EYFS & Year 1 Newsletter 

Friday 24th March 2023 

What have we been 

learning? 

Nursery 

This week we have practising 

retelling our story “The Little Red 

Hen.” We use actions and a story 

map to help us remember the 

story. 

Reception 

This week we have been drawing 

and painting our favourite farm 

animals. We cannot wait to show 

these in our special farm gallery! 

Year 1 

This week we have been 

designing our own hand puppets. 

We have explored different ways 

of joining materials together, 

ready to make our puppets next 

week. 

Celebration Zone 

STARS OF THE WEEK! 

 

 
 

 

 
 

House Points 

Seacole 
734 

Shakespeare 
725 

Bannister 
728 

Pankhurst 
725 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget…  

EYFS ‘Look at My Learning’ sessions- Tuesday 28th March (Look out for 

times via Parent Mail)  

Nursery Parent Meetings- 29/03/23 (Nursery closed to all pupils) 

Reception/Year 1 Parents Evening- 29/03/23 & 30/03/23 

 

Mathematicians of the Week: 
 

Bumblebee - Yusuf 

Ladybird –  Aryann 

Badger –  Sofia 

Hedgehog - Nasir 
 

Thought for the week… 

Should computers 

think for 

themselves? 

 

 

Helping at Home 

Remember to read at home! House points are awarded to 

children regularly reading outside of school. 

 

 

 

 

 

Jordan 

Check out our school 

website for more exciting 

school news! 

 

 
www.parsloesprimary.co.uk 

 

 
 

 

 
 

Maheen 

Dua Imaan Tahsin 
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